
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230338.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 

I am writing on behalf of a registered charity dedicated to supporting elderly 
people in our local community. We are seeking information under the Freedom 
of Information Act 2000 to enhance our understanding of the services available 
to older residents within your NHS's jurisdiction. 

We kindly request information on the contracts you currently commission for 
the following services: 

Dementia Support 

Hospital Discharge 

Social Prescribing 

Information and Advice Services 

Advocacy 

Carers Support 

End of Life Care 

Community Champions / Wellbeing Coordinators 

Elderly Day Centre 

Befriending 

Footcare/toenail cutting 

Non-Emergency Patient Transport 



 

Bereavement Support 

Digital Inclusion  

 For each service, please provide the following information: 

a. Name of the service provider 

b. The estimated expiry date/ month for the current contract  

 We understand that under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, we should 
receive a response to our request within 20 working days. If any part of our 
request is unclear, please do not hesitate to contact us for clarification. 

We appreciate your assistance in providing this information, which will help us 
better support the elderly population in our community. 

We do not commission any of these services. 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
  



 

 


